Friday, December 12th, 2014 

Good afternoon parents, guardians, and students, here are your messages for Friday, December 12th. 

-Elementary Art Hour was a huge success this afternoon.  Thanks to our Home & School Assocation for organizing the event. Students in grades 3-5 had an opportunity make Snow Globe Art to be donated to the Kennebec Manor Nursing home.  The children decorated cookies, sang Christams Carols and had a visit from Santa as well. 
  
-Our Christmas Concert is scheduled for December 17th with a storm date of December 18th. This year,  Mr. Penney and our Elementary students will be Presenting “Frozen”.  The performance begins at 11am in the gymnasium and parents are welcome to attend.  We invite you to bring a non-perishable food item in support of the North End Food Bank.   Our Middle School students will have an opportunity to see the Dress Rehearsal on Monday, Dec 15th

- Christmas Dinner-  Our Christmas Dinner will take place on Wednesday, Dec 17th with a snow date of Dec 18th.  Our Middle School sitting will take place at 11:30 am and our Elementary sitting will take place at approximately 12:15, following our Christmas Musical, entitled Frozen.     Our meal will take place in the Cafeteria.  Dinner is $5.75 and includes Sliced Roast Turkey, Mashed Potatoes, Vegetables, Cranberry Sauce, Savory Stuffing, Gravy, Christmas Cookie and Milk.

-Candygrams for Harbourlights-  Just a reminder for your students that candygrams will be sold on Monday and Tuesday (Middle School in the cafeteria/Elementary School – BTH students will visit classes at lunch time) $.25 each. Money earned will go to Harbour Lights. Send a candygram to a friend, relative or buy one for yourself in support of local food banks. 

-Chat to The Future - Mrs. Craig and Mme Chamberlain’s classes are going to be supporting an orphan named Shaluwa from Uganda this year. The students will be given the opportunity to have 3 Skype sessions with Shaluwa’s class. They will also be supporting her food and medical care through the Chat to the Future organization. Our goal is to raise 300 dollars by the end of the school year. Students will be selling Christmas ornaments for 5 dollars before the Christmas concert. Please come and see their hard work come to fruition. We will have a table set up outside the gym.  



December 15 – Romero House "Pay It Forward Project"  Middle School meal Preparation
December 15- Dress Rehearsal for "Frozen" will take place for Middle School Students in the afternoon.
December 16 – Romero House Project- Students serve meals and Volunteer at Soup Kitchen 
December 17- Turkey Dinner and Christmas Concert 
December 19 – Last Day of School (Full Day) December 19 – Hot Lunch Order Due for week of January 5th (no school on Monday of that week) January 5 – No School For Students (Professional Learning Day for Staff) January 6 – First Day for Students
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Have a great Day,

Michael Whelton
